
 

 

 

Notice Date:  August 9, 2022 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  COVID-19: Vaccination Rx Provider Updates  
 
 
Summary 
The Managed Care Plans (MCP) will continue the enhanced vaccine administration payment program. 
The COVID-19 vaccine administration fees will continue to be paid at $100 per vaccine administered as 
part of the provider enhanced reimbursement program. This is applicable for dates of service starting 
November 1, 2021 through September 30, 2022 for Pharmacy Providers.  
 
For extensive CPT billing guidelines, access this CMS reference page. Additional information on the 
enhanced reimbursement program can be found here.  
 
Please note that while it is not required, we encourage you to bill the vaccine and the administration 
code together for reporting purposes. You will need to bill one vaccine code and one administration 
code per dose of the vaccine administered. At this time, there will be no reimbursement for the 
COVID-19 vaccine, only the administration fee. 
 
Providers will have until December 31, 2022 to submit claims for administration of the COVID-19 
vaccine to receive the bonus payment. 
 
Questions? 
For questions, please reach out to the Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134.  
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https://www.cms.gov/medicare/medicare-part-b-drug-average-sales-price/covid-19-vaccines-and-monoclonal-antibodies
https://www.covidvaxonthespot.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/MCAIDOAHP-VAX-0046c-COVID-19-Vaccination-2022-Program-Intro-Network-Notification_ALL-PLAN_FINAL.pdf

